
Dear Students 

 

Greetings from MBA Twinning Program office 

 

We Pray, hope and trust that all of you are safe, secure and healthy.  

 

II and III Semester HR, General, IB and Marketing study materials will be issued 

on Friday 9th, Oct (9:30 am - 4:00 pm), Saturday 10th Oct, (9:30 am - 3:00 pm) 

and Sunday 11th Oct, (11:00 am - 4:00 pm) in library.  

 

Only students with III Semester Fee challan (who is not submitted) College ID 

card, Mask, Hand Clouse, Adherence to Social distance norms will be issued study 

materials.  

 

Any student who is not collecting the study materials during the scheduled time 

will not be eligible to claim later.  

 

Best wishes  

 

Dean and Coordinator 

 

 


